
**Important Update about High Street Security contractor**  
 
On behalf of the BID Board, I am writing to inform you that, effective immediately, our 
partnership with Sabre Commercial Protection has come to an end.  
 
While the BID is disappointed to conclude the contract at short notice, this was in mutual 
agreement. They submitted a future working practice proposal that, unfortunately, was not 
feasible—both economically and operationally—for the Northfield business community. 
 
As a result, the BID be going out to tender to secure a new high street warden provider, and we’ll 
be sure to keep you updated throughout the process. 
 
The BID would like to sincerely thank Sabre Commercial Protection for their service since 
September 2024 and wishes them every success in their future endeavours. 
 
The BID Officers will continue to keep you updated with further information about upcoming 
warden security arrangements. 
 
Thanks, 
 

Marcia Tony 
 

Marcia Greenwood MIPM ACIM 
Northfield BID Town Centre Manager 
Northfield Town Centre BID Ltd 
07921 818828  
m.greenwood@northfieldbid.com  

Tony Adams (AM-RSPH) 
BID Operations Support Officer 
Northfield Town Centre BID Ltd 
07809 904925 
tony.adams@northfieldbid.com  
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